Admitted Student Day Email Update	
4/2/2020

Greetings future MES Geoduck!

Thank you for applying to the Master of Environmental Studies Program. We are excited to welcome you to the MES community. To protect everyone’s heath and safety, our Admitted Student Day event has been canceled. However, we still want to provide an opportunity to introduce our admitted students to MES faculty, staff, current students, alumni, and each other. We want to make sure you have all the information you need to make sure that MES aligns with your academic and career goals. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Toward this end, we have developed a weekly virtual series called MES Mondays. Each week, beginning April 6th, we will host a new group of panelists from different areas of our program so you can actively engage with the MES community. The following sessions are currently scheduled through Zoom:

Monday, April 6, 2020: 5-6pm - Faculty Panel
Monday, April 13, 2020: 5-6pm - Current Student Panel, 1st Year Students
Monday, April 20, 2020: 5-6pm - Current Student Panel, 2nd & 3rd Year Students
Monday, April 27, 2020: 5-6pm - Recent Alumni Panel
Monday, May 4, 2020: 5-6pm - Alumni Panel

Zoom Meeting Link: https://evergreen.zoom.us/j/5040984779
Meeting ID: 504 098 4779
Dial by your location: 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 301 715 8592 US
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York)
        +1 253 215 8782 US

Though these are Zoom sessions, you do not need your own account to participate. On the day of each event, simply click the Zoom Meeting Link on your computer, and the event moderator will add you to the session. To connect with your phone, you can dial by your location. If you’re unsure of your location, find your local number here: https://evergreen.zoom.us/u/afFCwHKcQ. Information about the MES Monday sessions can also be found on the Admitted Student Day page. If you have any questions about connecting to our virtual Zoom sessions, check out Evergreen’s Zoom Video Conferencing Guide page to help you get started. 

Additionally, our MES Assistant Director will continue to host Information Sessions for all incoming and prospective students every second Tuesday of the month. The next session will be April 14th from 5-6pm! If you’d like more general information about the MES program, please reach out to Averi Azar at averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu for the Info Session Zoom invitation. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on MES Mondays! Please reach out to either Kevin Francis or Averi Azar, with any questions you may have.

All the best,

Kevin Francis (francisk@evergreen.edu)                                   Averi Azar (averi.a.azar@evergreen.edu) 
MES Director                                                                                   MES Assistant Director

